
 

On Friday 4th of September 2015, Cardinal 

Wiseman Catholic School had a school trip 

to Blackpool for the new year 7 students 

who came to the school. It was a way of 

giving them a nice welcome and 

introducing them to each other. 

 

We were in groups of 6; we worked as a 

group, playing games so that we could get 

to know each other and make friends. 

On the day there were eleven teaches and 

about ninety students.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We met at 9:30 and we played music on 

the coach to cheer the students on the 

way and create a happy mood. 

There were two buses and four groups, so 

each bus had two groups each. We also  

 

had some snacks on the bus while on the 

way to the destination.  

 

We had a 30-minute break to rest and to 

go to the toilet. It took two hours to get to 

Black Pool - we arrived at around 11. 

We bonded as a group and we played 

together. When we were in Blackpool we 

saw the sea and the beach, we visited 

shops, we went on rides!  

I was so scared; it was my first time going 

on a roller-coaster – it was amazing! We 

played games at the arcade and won 

prizes. We ate lots of sweets and had a 

brilliant time!  

We finally arrived back at the school at 

8:00pm. 

This school is good because we are all 

loving, compassionate, generous, grateful, 

hopeful, faith-filled, active, eloquent, 

truthful, attentive, discerning, wise and 

learned. 

It was fantastic. I have seen things that I 

have never seen in my life! 
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